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NASHVILLE JUNIOR CHAMBER ANNOUNCES NEW BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

MEMBERS FOR UPCOMING YEAR 
 Six new members welcomed to the governing board of a 100-year-old organization 

   
Nashville, Tenn. — Nashville Junior Chamber of Commerce (NJCC), Tennessee’s oldest young 
professional organization, welcomes six new members to the Board of Governors for fiscal year 
2021. Each board member will help the Nashville Junior Chamber accomplish its mission of 
developing its members personally and professionally by maximizing their individual and 
collective potential. 
  
“We are thrilled to welcome fresh faces to our Board of Governors this year,” said Sam Deaton, 
President of the NJCC. “We are excited for what is to come in our 100th year as an organization, 
and grateful to continue impacting the lives of young professional’s shaping the Nashville 
community.” 
 
2020-2021 Board of Governors Members 

• Sam Deaton, President 
• Ely Jones, President-Elect 
• Susan Pogue, Ex-Officio 
• Casey Mulligan, Vice President of Membership 
• Ryan Armstrong, Vice President of Development 
• Emily Loewen, Vice President of Community Engagement 
• Julie Rousseau, Treasurer 
• Rachel Buchanan, Secretary 
• Ryan Hoffman, Legal Counsel — New appointment 
• Carson West, Recruitment 
• Caleb Spencer, Alumni Relations 
• Megan Matthews, Civic 
• Colton Mulligan, Council Program & Membership Meetings 
• Kimberly Honiball, Marketing 
• Tatum Utley, Marketing 
• Jack Norman, Networking 
• Sarah Whitney Anderson, Philanthropy — New appointment 
• Evalyn Wiley, Philanthropy — New appointment 
• Charles Lyons, Professional Development — New appointment 
• Jake Wallstedt, Professional Development — New appointment 



• Derek Granger, Sponsorship 
• Ellie Ivancich, Sponsorship — New appointment 

  
About the Nashville Junior Chamber of Commerce 
  
The Nashville Junior Chamber of Commerce was founded in 1921 for the purpose of offering civic 
and social opportunities for young professionals in the Nashville area. It celebrates its 100th year 
in existence during the 2020-2021 fiscal year. As the organization evolved, these opportunities 
changed and adapted. Despite the variations in events, one thing remains constant: NJCC 
opportunities enable members to connect with other young professionals and established business 
leaders while engaging in unparalleled hands-on professional development and leadership training. 
Learn more about the Nashville Junior Chamber of Commerce at its website, 
nashvillejuniorchamber.org. 
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